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Upon completing this form, please save it and email it to the ALCTS Newsletter Editor,  miriam.palm@stanford.edu, and the ALCTS office at alcts@ala.org.  If you have any questions or need assistance, please contact the ALCTS office at the above email or (800) 545-2433 ext. 5038.
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Report of Business 

(Achievement of objectives established for this meeting; Progress toward achievement of ALCTS Strategic Plan objectives. (See http://www.ala.org/alcts/you/plandoc/strategicplan.html.); Recommendations for Board action; Summary of Actions, Decisions, Discussion (be concise and highlight major actions).):

It was agreed at the Annual meeting 2005 to discuss mechanisms for updating the content/information of the Preservation Education Directory, 8th ed., recently updated to improve form and usefulness on the Web.

As a follow-up to the Discussion Group meeting regarding core competencies, the ALCTS PARS Education Committee suggested that in the next discussion group meeting there be a discussion about ways of improving communication between ALISE, PARS, and LAMA/Library Organization and Management Section, as well as the new library support staff section. A forum will be planned based on the outcomes of this discussion.

A core competencies policy statement, in keeping with the ALCTS Educational Policy and parallel to the AIC policy should be generated by/with the Policy, Planning & Research Committee that addresses all levels of librarianship – library faculty, professionals, and support staff.

It should be recommended that all ALCTS offerings offer course credits to ensure wide participation in the field. 

